DGS at a
crossroads:
let’s look ahead

Invitation DGS Seminar 23 November 2023

DeNederlandscheBank @ Nederlandse Depositogarantie

EUROSYSTEEM

Dear DGS contacts,

With great pleasure De Nederlandsche Bank (DNB) invites you

to the annual DGS Seminar for the sector on 23 November. This year’s
theme is 'DGS at a crossroads: let's look ahead'. Please use the link to
subscribe for the event.

Over the past years, the sector and DNB have contributed to a stronger
deposit guarantee scheme (DGS). As of 1 January 2024, the 7 working
day payout period will be legally applicable. The Single Customer View
(SCV) file is a crucial element to make this short payout period happen.
Also in 2024, the Deposit Guarantee Fund (DGF) has to reach its
target level. And at the end of 2024, we would like to reach the public
awareness goal for the Dutch Deposit Guarantee of 70%.

All these milestones bring us at a crossroads: in order to stay resilient
and prepared, we need to look ahead at what comes after achieving
these milestones. During the seminar on 23 November we will discuss
topics such as: the growth path for compliance with the SCV Policy
Rule, the European Commission’s proposal on the DGS Directive and the
implementation of lessons from the Amsterdam Trade Bank case.

The seminar will take place at the temporary DNB location at
Spaklerweg 4 in Amsterdam (close to Amstel Station). We intend to
make this event as interactive as possible, therefore we plan to offer the
seminar only in a live format (not virtually). The program begins at 13:30
and ends around 18:00. The final program will be shared at a later stage.

We are looking forward to seeing you on 23 November!

Kind regards, DGS-Team
De Nederlandsche Bank


https://p.easydus.com/project/76033c30-997f-4a33-9ca8-0e990c8f1f2e/form/1?sig=fea53c4fa288f8689a1c1e86b74dce862eae5be9665cf7e476619fb5adb9fb1e

